## March 2019

## Dear Parent/Guardian of Juniors:

Your child may be taking the **SAT I** this May. Most colleges and universities use the results of this test as a major factor in their admissions procedure.

Understanding the importance of this test, we feel that each student should have the opportunity to perform at his/her highest level. We hope that your child will take advantage of our special **SAT I Preparation Program** which will begin meeting this month, and continue through May 3<sup>rd</sup> as follows:

Math	Wednesday	6:30-7:30a.m. 2:30-3:30p.m.	Rm. 229 Rm. 229
Verbal	Wednesday	2:30-3:30p.m.	Rm. 324
	Friday	2:30-3:30 p.m.	Rm. 332

Attendance is strongly recommended for any student preparing to take the test. We urge you to encourage your child to participate. Due to the importance we place on these sessions and the anticipated heavy registration, attendance will be taken at each session. Please complete the form on the other side of this letter and have your child **return it to either his/her English or Math teacher**.

Thank you for your support in this worthwhile endeavor.

Sincerely,

Raymond A. Williams

Principal

Hicksville High School

RAW/ss

(over)

## SAT I PREPARATION COURSE REGISTRATION

(Return to the student's English or Math teacher )

Name of Student:		
Session(s) Attending:		
	Math	
	Verbal	
Parent's Signature		Date
Student's Signature		Date